
How to Sign-up for Your Snack 
Bar Assignments

Spring 2023



Snack Bar Volunteer Requirements

● The snack bar is located at Mahan Park in the building next to field #2.
● Snack Bar volunteerism is required by your team when you are the “home team” on 

either field.
● Each Team Parent will be responsible for assigning one (1) volunteer to work each 

of their “home games” once schedules are released.
● After the assignments are made each parent will then need to log onto their 

Roseville Pony Team Sideline account and assign themselves to that shift prior to 
March 8th. 

● If the “Home Team” does not provide a volunteer, their game will be stopped by a 
Board Member and will not resume until there is a volunteer, otherwise the Manager 
will be responsible for the shift.



Snack Bar Volunteer Requirements

● Opening shift volunteers are required to arrive at the snack bar 30 minutes prior to 
the start of the game to open the snack bar.

● Volunteers may depart once the volunteer from the next game arrives (15 min prior 
to start of next game)

● Closing shift volunteers may leave after the final game of the day has ended and 
they have closed the snack bar. 

● You may choose to have a friend or family member cover your shift for you however, 
the volunteer must be 16 years of age unless otherwise approved by the Snack Bar 
Director or their delegate. 

● Please contact snack@rosevillepony.com with any questions. 

mailto:snack@rosevillepony.com


Sign Up For Snack Bar Assignments 

● From www.rosevilleponybaseball.com click Sign In. 
● Then sign in with your email and password you used to register your child. 

http://www.rosevillepony.com


Sign Up For Snack Bar Assignments 

● Click My Account > Volunteer Shifts > Member > Snack Bar > Your Team 
Name

● Choose your assigned shift then click Request



Thank You For Volunteering!

You will then get a confirmation that you have signed up for your shift. 

Thank you so much for your volunteering your time and being apart of 
Roseville Pony Baseball! 


